
Minutes 
Energy Committee Meeting 

Feb 17, 2009 
 
 
IN ATTENDANCE:  G. Holt, N. Wilson,  J. Stevens 
 
MINUTES: Minutes from January’s meeting were accepted. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE: 
 
Margaret Watkins submitted her resignation from the Energy Committee. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 

1. N. Wilson provided information about possible options for an energy meter.  The selected model 
(“Kill A Watt EZ”) is approximately $60.  N. Wilson indicated that the Dunbarton Library would be 
willing to loan out the meter.  Funding for the meter needs to be obtained.  A release waiver may 
also be prudent. 

 
2. Options for an energy audit of the Town buildings were reviewed.  J. Stevens offered to obtain up 

to 4 quotes for the audit.  The audit would be conducted during the 2009/2010 winter.   Funding 
for the audit needs to be address with the Selectmen’s office.  

 
3. The Committee discussed improving our town web site.  G. Holt offered to develop template for 

additional pages.  A goal would be to provide useful, energy-related links other web pages.  Links 
would be discussed and vetted by the Committee at our monthly public meeting. 

 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 

1. J. Stevens was voted in a chairman of the Energy Committee.  G. Holt, made the motion, which 
was seconded by N. Wilson.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 
NEXT MEETING: Tuesday, March 17, 2009 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
George Holt 
 


